
Request for Extension 
 

Pursuant to the Media Bureau’s Public Notice,1 America-CV Station Group, Inc. 
(“America-CV”), the licensee of WJWN-TV, San Sebastian, Puerto Rico (Facility ID No. 58342) 
(“Station”), requested an extension of its Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) for WJWN-TV 
to remain silent beyond the first anniversary of it going off the air due to destruction caused by 
Hurricane Maria.2  The Commission granted the extension request on September 26, 2018.   

 
On March 5, 2019, America-CV requested a further extension of its Silent STA to install 

and test WJWN-TV’s new antenna and transmitter, as well as to complete the electrical wiring at 
the site.3  The Commission granted the extension request on March 7, 2019.   
 
 During the past several months, America-CV and its engineers have worked diligently in 
completion installation and testing of WJWN-TV’s new antenna and transmitter, as well as 
completion of electrical and wiring at the site.  America-CV anticipates that it will be able to 
resume on-air operations of WJWN-TV on its post-auction Channel 33 before the expiration of 
its Silent STA on September 27, 2019.  As a matter of precaution, however, America-CV 
requests a further extension of WJWN-TV’s Silent STA should it fail to return the station to on-
air operations by the Silent STA expiration date.  
 

Grant of this extension request is clearly in the public interest as it will allow WJWN-TV 
to resume its service to the residents of Puerto Rico when America-CV is able to recover from 
the difficulties resulting from Hurricane Maria.  

                                                 
1  Media Bureau Provides Guidance for Broadcast Licensees Still Rebuilding in the 
Aftermath of Hurricanes Irma and Maria, Public Notice, 33 FCC Rcd. 8368 (2018).   
2  LMS File No. 0000059651. 
3  LMS File No. 0000068289.   


